
 

Puppet Making Workshop 

                                                  

BNV College of Teacher Education, Thiruvallam, hosted a creative and engaging workshop on 

puppet making. The event was led by two talented resource persons, Navya and Gopika, who 

are proud alumni of BNVCTE. 

Dr. Lakshmi. S, Principal of BNVCTE, warmly introduced Navya (Batch 2021-2023) and 

Gopika (Batch 2021-2025), expressing her pride and happiness in welcoming back her former 

students as resource persons. They shared their expertise and guided participants in creating 

their own puppets. The hands-on session was filled with creativity, laughter, and learning. 

Bindhya, B.Ed. student, delivered a heartfelt vote of thanks, appreciating Navya and Gopika 

for sharing their skills and inspiring the participants. 

The puppet making workshop was a resounding success, providing a unique opportunity for 

students to explore their creativity and develop new skills. The event showcased the talents of 



BNVCTE alumni and reinforced the college's commitment to fostering creativity and 

innovation. 

              


